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Mr. Freeman, as someone who has spent a good portion of my life on public
roadways, the idea of controlling vehicle speed through these technologies is not only
outrageous but one of the most dangerous ideas I've heard from the NTSB. I believe
these technologies are not only incredibly invasive but it would be more harmful than
good. Vehicles equipped with these types of technologies would clog the roadways
and create a very dangerous driving experience. Reject this technology and help
keep our roadways safer. 
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